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From the Mayor’s Desk 
 

Dear Marseilles Residents, 

 

Hopefully everyone attended the Fall Festival and fire department 

open house put on by the city and the firefighter’s association who 

are celebrating their 75th anniversary.  Lesley Hart, Cheryl Gray, and 

Terri Crum worked hard on putting the program together and lining 

up donors so that almost everything is free.  A huge KUDOS to the 

great job.  

We also had a ribbon cutting ceremony at the Gamers Garage 

Arcade.  This activity is an asset to the city and fills up an empty 

building at 225 Lincoln Street.  It’s operated by the Harrison family 

who also opened a towing and auto service on Commercial Street.  

They had over 300 attendees within a few hours during Fall Festival.  

The water pressure pump and sewage lift station finally arrived so 

we can now mover forward with the I80 sewer and water project.  

 

 

Sincerely, Mayor Hollenbeck  

Positive Results 

We are still waiting on approval 
from Springfield for letters to 
homeowners in the designated 
area (East Bluff south to river 
and Main Street East to Chicago) 
for those interested in the 
Housing Rehabilitation Grants 
that the city was awarded for the 
second time.  Hopefully it will be 
soon. 
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